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INVESTOR ALERT 
 

Notesco Int Limited 
(trading as FXGiants) 

www.fxgiants.com 
  
 

The Anguilla Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”) is informing the public that 
Notesco Int Limited trading as FXGiants, using the website www.fxgiants.com,  is not licensed or 
registered, nor has it ever been licensed or registered, by the Commission to carry on financial 
services business, specifically the business of trading securities or commodities of any type, 
including foreign exchange (“forex”) and managing account services in foreign currency Contract 
for Difference agreements. 
 
Investors should be aware of the risks associated with unregulated investment business. For a 
discussion of the risks associated with forex trading, please read the Investor Alert dated 11 
December 2014 (revised on 13 August 2020) entitled “Unregulated Investment Business”, 
available on the Commission’ website., fsc.org.ai.  
 
Should you believe that you have been victimized by a forex trading or any other unregulated 
investment business, we advise that you contact the financial crime authorities in your jurisdiction. 
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